
Quil Ceda Tulalip Newsletter—June, 2021 
Principal’s Message 

QCT Talent Show 2021  

We will be having a Talent Show this 
year, it will just look a little different 
than the past.  All acts will be recorded 
on Wednesday, June 2nd.  The whole 
talent show will be recorded for families 
to view on June 14th.  You will be able 
to view this on QCT’s Facebook and 
Website. 

Kindergarten Graduation  

Friday, June 11, 2021 

1:30-3:00 p.m.  

Help us to celebrate your student’s comple-

tion of kindergarten by joining us in a drive 

through moving up ceremony.  Please follow 

the bus route through the back of the school. 

Quil Ceda Tulalip Elementary 

5th Grade Hybrid Potlatch 

Thursday, June 10, 2021 

We will have a drive through experience to 
celebrate your child’s transition from 5th 
grade.  Your child will walk through sta-
tions and families will be able to drive along 
side their student, watching them receive 
their recognitions. 

Please come during your teacher’s time 
block: 

5:00-5:30– Mrs. Ferrel 

5:30-6:00—Mrs. Hansen 

6:00-6:30—Mrs. Mejia 

6:30-7:00– Mrs. Page 

Last week of school schedule 
Monday, June 14—a.m. and p.m. in person 

Tuesday, June 15—a.m. and p.m. in person 

Wednesday, June 16— a.m. in person, p.m. Asyn-
chronous, chromebook/material drop off 

Thursday, June 17—p.m. in person, a.m. Asyn-
chronous, chromebook/material drop off 

Friday, June 18—Asynchronous for all       
Monday, June 21—Asynchronous for all 

Dear QCT families, 
 
Wow, we made it! We are in the homestretch of 
what has been a very unusual and unprecedented 
year. As I reflect on this school year, I am just so 
impressed with the perseverance, flexibility, adapta-
bility, and compassion that all of our community ex-
hibited. Virtual and hybrid learning were new to all of 
us, and so many of our students, families, and staff 
rose to the occasion. There is a lot to celebrate 
around the incredible partnerships that developed 
this year to best support our students and I want to 
thank each and every one of you for your part in 
that. We are truly better together!  
 
As we wrap up the year and continue our planning 
into next year, we plan to end strong.  Our staff are 
committed to continuing to love, support, and pro-
vide rich teaching opportunities to your students 
through the end of the school year. You can help us 
from home by keeping your healthy routines in 
place. Things like getting a good night’s sleep, wak-
ing up early enough to get to school in a timely man-
ner, and eating healthy meals whenever possible 
are all going to help your child end the school year 
well.  Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Lastly, as we head into the end of the school year, 
do stay in tune with announcements sent to families 
through email, posted on the school Facebook 
page, and send home in hardcopy with your child. 
We have LOTS coming up-- Kindergarten Gradua-
tion, 5th Grade Potlatch, Chromebook returns, high 
school grad walks, etc.  
 
Congratulations on an exceptional 2020-2021 
school year! You did it! 
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah-Marie Boerner, Principal 



Summer Meals—Grab and Go 
June 22—August 13      Mon.—Fri. 

No Meal Service July 2 and July 5 

11:00 a.m.—12:30 p.m. 

Watch for more information on locations.  This will be post-
ed on the MSD25 website. 

A grab and go breakfast and lunch will be provided and 
ready for pick up at the above locations.  All meals are Free 
for kids 18 and under.  Your child does not need to be en-
rolled in school to participate.  Parents and guardians may 
pick up meals without the child present.   

Any questions call 360-965-0094. 

Non-Discrimination Statement:  Marysville School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national 
origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal 
access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to address questions and complaints of alleged discrimina-
tion: Civil Rights Coordinator - Gregg Kuehn, Risk  
Management Supervisor, gregg_kuehn@msd25.org, 360-965-0110; Title IX Officer – Tracy Souza, Executive Director of Human Resources, tracy_souza@msd25.org, 360-
965-0071; Section 504 Coordinator, Andrea Wyatt, Director of Categorical Programs,  
andrea_wyatt@msd25.org, 360-965-0053; ADA Coordinator – Brad Roden, Director of Secondary Special Education, brad_roden@msd25.org, 360-965-0175. Address: 
 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270.  Website: www.msd25.org   Marysville School District is a drug- and tobacco-free workplace. You can report discrimination 
and discriminatory harassment to any school staff member or to the district’s Civil Rights Coordinator, listed above. You also have the right to file a complaint.  Note: 
Policies that address this issue are policy 3210 “Non-Discrimination” & 5010 – “Non-Discrimination and Affirmative Action.” These Policies are available online at 
www.md25.org, at your school, or at the District Office: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA, 360-965-0000.  

    Thank you to our                                      
2020-2021                         

Student Leadership Students 
Our school’s Student Leadership students 
have been busy this year.  You might have 
noticed the beautiful flowers around the 
school that they planted.  They help pick up 
garbage around the school, update our 
reader board, and do expectation videos 
for their classmates.  We hope that your 
students have enjoyed our popsicle 
Wednesdays the last few months that were 
offered through our Student Leadership.  

 

 

 

 

Register for Kindergarten for                      
2021-2022 School Year 

If you have a child who will turn 
five years old by August 31, 2021, 
now is the time to register for Kin-
dergarten.  Bring your child’s im-
munization information and origi-
nal birth certificate to Quil Ceda 
Tulalip and we will help with the 
registration process.  You may   
also register online at MSD25.org 

Scholastic Book Fair  

Sidewalk Sale  

June 7th to June 10th  

More information will be sent 

with specific times to shop. 

2020-2021 Yearbooks 

Each student will receive a free yearbook 
this year.  They will be sent home with in-
person learning students the last week of 
school.  Students that are on-line learning 
will be able to pick up their books the last 
week of school. 

2021-2022 Supply Lists 

As we prepare for in-person learning next 
year, we will update our student supply 
lists and send it through email  and  post it 
on our website over the summer.   
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